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Application for PIP Fellowship Travel Funding.
The PIP Program is offering Fellowships in support toward attendance at the PICISOC Vanuatu meeting in September and the PACNOG meeting in Pohnpei, Federated States of Micronesia from 22nd to 27th November 2010.
Please note the following:

· We may provide Fellowships of up to 90% of the costs of travel and accommodation, from people permanently resident in the Pacific Islands and currently employed in an Internet technical role.
· We may provide Fellowships for a lesser percentage for others who do not meet the above criteria, but can exhibit clear benefits to the Pacific Islands Internet community through their participation. 
· Priority will be given to those who have not received PIP Funding in the past.
Please provide the following information:

1. Applicant’s details including name, postal address, phone number, fax number, e-mail address, etc.

2. Current employment – role and responsibilities.
3. Estimate of costs (this means the applicant must find out their travel costs prior to application and these costs are to be inclusive of all visa, insurance and associated costs).  All figures to be in the equivalent of New Zealand Dollars.  Figures should be based on least expensive and most direct routing available.
4. Endorsement of the applicant by the local ICT society (where one exists) or appropriate Government Ministry, or Chamber of Commerce or similar body where a local ICT Society does not exist.  NB: The endorser can endorse more than one applicant.

5. Previous participation experience from Pacific ICT and Internet events, and, if any, how information learned has benefited your country.

6. Statement as to how the program will benefit the applicant and their country.

7. Statement as to how the applicant will share their knowledge upon return.
8. Full details of how and where to transfer the funds – including bank account numbers, names and bank’s SWIFT wire transfer instructions.  (You will need to get this from your bank.)
NB1: Funds are limited for 2010 and a careful evaluation of candidates will apply. 
Applications should be sent to info@pip.org.nz no later than Friday 4 September 2010. 
Questions can be address to info@pip.org.nz 
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